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Weekly News – Friday 16th November  
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

We are starting a new unit of work on producing an information text on 
Polar Bears next week. Whilst we will provide information sheets for 
the children please encourage your child to either visit the local library 
or look at websites to collate additional information on Polar Bears. 
Please bring these in to class for next week. 

 
 

English 

We are very proud of the children this week with their amazing 
descriptive writing. They included adjectives, conjunctions and similes 
in their stories and the presentation and handwriting was excellent. 
Well done to all. 

 

Maths 

In Maths this week we have been comparing number sentences using 
the ‘equals’, ‘greater than’ and ‘less than’ signs. The children have 
worked hard in pairs to demonstrate their understanding visually. 
 

 

Topic 

In Topic this week we have been learning about Captain Scott and 
ordered his journey to the South Pole. 

This week we spoke about UNICEF’s Rights of the Child. Classes 
were involved in very interesting discussions and listened thoughtfully 
to each other. Each class has selected an ambassador to represent 
this cause in the school. 
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Freya D 

Emily  

 
 

  

Notices 
 

Thank you very much for all the parents who have already said they are able to help with our trip to the 
Cornerstone Hub for the Christmas Journey story. We are still needing parents to help so please do come 
and see us if you are able to. A gentle reminder to return the consent slips when possible. 
 
The children all looked amazing in their spots today for Children in Need - thank you for all the money 
raised to support the cause. 

 
 


